
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
July 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Hillbeck 
Newsletter 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Lorna – 5th July 
Josie – 7th July 
Emily – 11th July 
Peggy – 11th July 
Helen – 18th July 
Peggy – 22nd July 
  

 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 
Tuesday 6th July – Kevin Walsh 

Wednesday 21st July – Peter Kneebone 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
   

Even if we disagree about everything, we can still to be 
kind to each other… 

 
 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 

 
Congratulations to Sharon who has received her long service award… Thank 

you for all your hard work and dedication over the last 5 years. 

 

 
We sadly say goodbye to Julie (Activities) this month, good luck in all your 

future adventures.  

 
 

Employees of the month 
 

                             
                                  Stacey                                        Chloe 



Hillbeck News 

 
June started with such lovely weather so we made the most of it 
and got as many residents that wanted to go out for some fresh 

air and sun on their faces. Not everyone thought it was warm 
enough to go outside and a few wanted the windows shut! 

 
We potted up some lovely flowers for the garden to brighten it up 

and the residents enjoyed helping to water them. 
 

We celebrated D-Day with a wartime theme reminiscing table and 
of course a sing-a-long. 

 
For The Queen’s Birthday we iced cakes and enjoyed a wonderful 

buffet lunch. 
 

For Father’s Day the residents were offered a shandy at the 
Hillbeck Bar. Our Dads really enjoyed opening their cards and 

presents. 
 

We made the most out of Nutrition & Hydration week with fruit 
platters, coke floats, smoothies, ice creams, lollies and a different 
fizzy drink a day with lunch and of course tea and coffee is always 

available as we have so many tea pots that love a cuppa! 
 

We had two new entertainers this month. Annie stepped in for 
DebbieHaze and she was great. The residents do love to join in 

and sing along. We also had Jason Allen which our residents really 
enjoyed. He went down a treat and was a bit more eye candy for 

our ladies. Some of their comments were hilarious!  
 
 
 

 
     



               
                               

 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 

 


